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I strongly oppose this bill. Oregon has had vote-by-mail for over two decades. There 

is no significant evidence of fraud with vote-by-mail I Oregon or anywhere else, to the 

best of my knowledge. I recall an attempt in North Carolina related to the 2020 

election that was perpetrated by a Republican who was caught and held accountable 

by the justice system under existing law.  

Going to the polls, in my opinion is not convenient for many: time off from work, child 

care, transportation challenges, illness or other medical issues can make going to a 

polling place not possible for some. Vote-by-mail overcomes those limitations. This 

proposal seems to be something out of the Project 2025 playbook. Please vote 

against it. I believe the electorate will take note. 


